Docket Bo. 50-263

Dr. Chester P, Sless

Chalrman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safepuards

i, S, Atomlc Eneryy Commissiaon

December 8, 1972

Washington, D. C.

Dear Dr. Gless:

20545

Sixteen (16) coples of the following are transmitted for the

Committee's information:

Letter from Northero States Power Company dated November 20,

1972, requesting chsnges to the Monticelle Nuclear Genmerating

Flant Technical Specificatiocs.

Distribution
+Bocket File
Branch Reading

Enclosures:
As stated

Sincerely,
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////.«4/ (K L

Donald J. Sk6vholt

Assistant Director for
Operating Reactors

Directorate of Licensing
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